
We hope you are all managing to keep safe and dry as we batten down the hatches for Tropical Cyclone 

Rubys wet arrival. Let’s hope this all blows over so we can have a lovely sunny Christmas time across the 
country.  

As many of you will already be finding, if you want to go anywhere these days you’ll need your vaccine 
passport. It’s wonderful to be able to get out and go to a movie or cafe again! If anyone is having any 
trouble getting their vaccine passport please let us know and we will try to help you through this process. 

If you have already downloaded your passport please make sure you email these to Jo - 

jolene@ranfurlycare.co.nz. As we start to get organised for 2022 we will definitely need these passes so 

we can participate in the community- as we love to do at the Activity Centre! We sure have a lot of trips 

and outings that we are really looking forward to being able to go on next year.  

A nativity report – we have found a few angel wings and Clive has even managed to convince Wendy to 

dress up, our next job is to get her in front of the camera! We look forward to sharing our Nativity video 

with you next week.  

Sadly, we will not be able to have an end of the year Student Christmas Lunch as per usual. This is always a 

big highlight at the end of the year for everyone so we are sorry this is not possible. We look forward to 

next year with great anticipation for the joyous reunion and celebration of being all together again as soon 

as possible. We know that 2022 won’t be without it’s challenges but we have all learnt a lot together this 
year and we know no matter what happens we will be able to get through it. We’ve learnt new skills, 
jumped into the zoom universe and managed to operate in these strange times. We’ve stayed connected 
and we’ve kept learning and growing as a community. Thank you for being a part of this journey with us. 

From the Activity Centre Crew  
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Kia ora Family, Friends and Students,  
  

  

  

  

   
  

  

  

    

18 June 2021 

  

  

 

  

        
 Aimee, Rachel and Steven have been making 

this gorgeous Christmas Wreath 

LOCKDOWN LOWDOWN 
24 NOVEMBER 2021 

 

Va and Gail enjoyed a visit from Ranfulry and got 

their Calendars for 2022 

 Christie, Janice, Andrea and Shelly had 

a great holiday at Duncan house  

Staff at the Activity Centre want to say thank you to all the families who have been so generous with their 

words and gifts, it has meant a lot to us that our efforts have been appreciated. As for everyone, it has been 

a difficult 4 months and staff have been touched by some of your heartfelt comments. 

LOCKDOWN LOWDOWN 
15 December 
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